Amber Noworatzky

From: william delaney <wmdelaney1972@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2022 6:16 PM

To: Amber Noworatzky

Subject: External: Re: Public Safety Concern
Attachments: image001.png

My family recently moved to Manitowoc and are concerned about the lack of stop/yield signs in our new neighborhood.
We have three young children that play regularly with other children in the neighborhood and the traffic especially now
with construction ongoing is troubling. Even driving through this neighborhood is dangerous at times when traffic
coming from both directions continue driving without looking. We live on 12th and Flambeau.

Thank you for looking into this for us.

On Thu, Jul 7, 2022, 10:21 AM Amber Noworatzky <anoworatzky@manitowoc.org> wrote:

Please reply to this email with a written description of your concerns and | will pass them along to Alder Schlei.

Have a wonderful day!

AMBER NOWORATZKY | POLICE ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT

CITY OF MANITOWOC | MANITOWOC POLICE DEPARTMENT

920.686.6559 | F: 920.686.6599
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